
 

 

Hello Laurelwood!!  

Welcome Spring!! It’s the time of year to start spring cleaning and sprucing up our yards.  We will have 
our neighborhood clean up day on Saturday, April 26th so I hope everyone will join us for the clean up.  
We will also have community service opportunities for those interested.  

IMPORTANT REMINDERS! 

The Easter Bunny will make an appearance at the Laurelwood Clubhouse Saturday, April 12th from 10:00 
a.m. to noon.  

 

RECREATIONAL EQUIPMENT 

Campers, trailers, Rv’s boats, etc. Shall be stored within the confines of the carport, garage, or 
privacy fencing. 

MAILBOXES 
Mailboxes shall be of a standard design and color. 

 

Your 2025 – 2026 LWHOA Board Members and Officers 

Kimberly Shows, President 
Becky McCellan, Vice President 

John Connelly, Treasurer 
Joseph, Secretary 

Alisa Dinger 
Kim Neighbors 
Amber Moore 

Jen Powell 
Todd Fillyaw 

Kim Neighbors 
 

 Reminder to review our neighborhood website for information i.e., newsletters, minutes of 
meetings, financials, clubhouse rental, pool card request, pictures of events, etc.  

 http://laurelwoodofms.org/ 


